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To whom this may concern, 

 

I am strongly opposed to senate bill 767. My children attend Lewis and Clark 

Montessori Charter school and not only would it negatively affect them, but all of the 

400+ students and families in our community. Please refer to the Testimonies of 

Dana Stroud and Mary Marshall for details on our school’s situation. They were able 

to say it more succinctly then I ever could! 

 

Thank you, 

Anna Kinlaw 


